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Price, Adrienne (Stacy)

From: The AAVSB <aavsb+aavsb.org@ccsend.com>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 11:30 AM
To: Price, Adrienne (Stacy)
Subject: FDA Notice Regarding a Draft Update to Guidance For Industry (GFI) #152

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

The following email was sent by the FDA to share information regarding a 
draft update to guidance for industry (GFI) #152.

Draft Update to Guidance for Industry (GFI #152)

Today, FDA/CVM issued a draft update to guidance for industry (GFI) 
#152, “Evaluating the Safety of Antimicrobial New Animal Drugs with 
Regard to Their Microbiological Effects on Bacteria of Human Health 
Concern.” The guidance is a tool for assessing the risk of antimicrobial 
resistance (AMR) in people, which could result from the use of a medically 
important antimicrobial drug in food-producing animals. 

The scope and purpose of updated GFI #152 remains the same as the 
initial version of the guidance issued in 2003. Updates to the guidance 
include revisions to the risk assessment framework, updated ranking 
criteria for determining the degree of medical importance of 
antimicrobial drug classes, and a revised ranking of antimicrobial drug 
classes as critically important, highly important, or important based on 
the newly updated ranking criteria (Appendix A).

For additional information please see:
https://www.fda.gov/regulatory-information/search-fda-guidance-documents/cvm-gfi-152-
evaluating-safety-antimicrobial-new-animal-drugs-regard-their-microbiological-effects 
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FR Notice: Notice of Availability: Potential Approach for Ranking of 
Antimicrobial Drugs According to Their Importance in Human 
Medicine: A Risk Management Tool for Antimicrobial New Animal 
Drugs; Draft Guidance for Industry 
 
Guidance: Draft Guidance for Industry #152: Evaluating the Safety of 
Antimicrobial New Animal Drugs with Regard to their 
Microbiological Effects on Bacteria of Human Health Concern 
 
CVM Update: FDA Proposes Revisions to Guidance on Evaluating 
Safety of Antimicrobial Animal Drugs Based on Their Importance in 
Human Medicine 
 
Web QA: Questions & Answers: Draft Revised GFI #152 
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